
Non-Discrimination Policy

Southwestern Consolidated School District of Shelby County is committed to equal
opportunity and does not discriminate on the basis of age, race, color, religion, sex,
handicapped conditions or national origin including limited English proficiency, in any
employment opportunity. In accordance with federal law (Title IX), no person is excluded
from participation in, denied the benefits of, or is otherwise subjected to unlawful
discrimination on such basis under any educational program or student activity. This
Non-Discrimination Policy prohibits Southwestern Consolidated School District of Shelby
County from retaliation against any individual for the purpose of interfering with any right
of privilege secured by Title IX.

If you have experienced discrimination in such education programs or activities, written
inquiries about available procedures and consideration of complaints alleging
discrimination should be directed to:

Walter Bourke, Superintendent/Title IX Coordinator
Southwestern Consolidated School District of Shelby County

3406 West 600 South
Shelbyville, IN 46176-9632

3406 West 600 South

Shelbyville, Indiana 46176-9632

Phone: 317-729-5746 Fax 317-729-5330

www.swshelby.k12.in.us

Our mission is to encourage, challenge, explore, and strive for excellence.


